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Communication from Japan regarding privileges and immunities 

for individuals serving on constituted bodies established under 
the Kyoto Protocol 

 
 

Note by the secretariat 
 
The attached letter from Japan was received by the secretariat on 5 March 2013.  It is 
being sent to all members and alternate members of the Compliance Committee at the 
request of the bureau.  The letter, and the possible response to it, will be discussed at the 
twelfth meeting of the plenary under the agenda item ‘other matters’. 
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